
132 West 10th Ave 

Homestead, Pa. 15120 

Oct. 3, 1974  

Dear 	Weisberg, 

Since I never received a letter to the contrary, I assume that you did 
receive my money order for the Whitewash books. If by some chance you didn't, 
please let me know because I do have the money order receip-4, 

As I said in my last letter, I'd really like to get a cony of Oswald 
in New Orleans; also, I haven't been able to find a cony of Frame-Up 

anywhere. 
If you still have any copies of the Oswald book.  and Frame-Up, I'd really 
appreciate it if you would send the to me,and upon receiving them I'll send 
you a money order to cover the price of the books and the postage. 

The Whitewash  books were fantastic; I had a waiting list of family and 
friends who wanted to read them. I can understand now why you couldn't get 
anyone to publish them. It's really a shame, because books like that should 
be available to everyone in any book store. I know that the Oswald and the 
Frame-Up books will be as informative and controversial as those were, so'rth 
looking forward to reading them. Thanks for all your help. 

Sincerely yours, 

Karen Sable 


